Subj:  Harlequin Ducks

Date: Sat, Nov 22, 1997 6:53 PM EST

From: Ipdlfrd@juno.com

X-From: Ipdlfrd@juno.com (Loren J. Padelford)
To: IOUFULLER@AOQOL.Com

Jim,

We got a report yesterday from DeSoto NWR that a person saw 3 Harlequin
Ducks on Monday the 17th. The report is second hand from Mindy Sheets
who talked to an unknown observer. The observer described the birds to
her and she said it sounded like a good sighting. We also have a report

of a Harlequin Duck being shot by a hunter in the DeSoto NWR vicinity.
Apparently, from what we understand, the hunter communicated with
George

Gage, the refuge manager on the identity of the duck. | don't know when
the duck was shot but | believe in the last week.

Babs and | saw a winter adult male Oldsquaw at Lake Manawa yesterday,
the
21st.

We went to DeSoto Refuge today and looked for the Harlequin Ducks but
found none. |f we hear anymore about the ducks we'll let you know.

Loren
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